
 

Newsletter 28th March 2025 

Attendance :  17/03/25 – 21/03/25                Upcoming Events 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lateness has a 

huge impact on 

children’s learning. 

Not only on the 

children that are 

late, but also on 

the children in the 

classes being 

disrupted. Please 

ensure your child 

arrives at school on 

time each day. 

97% and above 
Excellent 

95% to 96% 
Attendance is slipping and will be closely monitored 

95% or below 
Poor (high numbers of children are persistently absent) 

 

The School Day 

8.30am – 8.50am – Arrive on the school playground  

8.40am – Pupils enter school 

8.55am – Gates shut & registration begins 

12 – 1pm –  Lunch 

3.20pm – End of School Day   

Class School Attendance Lates 

Nursery 95.8 % 0 

Reception  92.8% 2 

Year 1 95.1% 5 

Year 2 99.4% 4 

Year 3 96 % 2 

Year 4 93.1 % 7 

Year 5 94.2 % 11 

Year 6 89.5% 8 

 

 

Day Event 

Wed 2 April 
Parents Evening 
3.30pm – 8.00pm 

Fri 4 April 
Last day of term (Non-Uniform 
Day) 

Tues 22 April Term Begins 

Mon 5 May Bank Holiday – School closed 

Mon 12 May – 
Thus 15 May 

SATS week 

Fri 23 May Last day of term 

Mon 9 June Term Begins 

Fri 27 June 
Summer Fair 
3.30pm – 5.30pm 

Fri 25 July Last day of term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lateness w/c 17/03/25 

Day Lates 

Monday 10 

Tuesday 8 

Wednesday 5 

Thursday 10 

Friday 6 

Total Lates for 
This Week 

39 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Real Project Easter 
Workshop 

 

The Easter workshop for the REAL project is Monday 

the 31st March at 2.30pm, it will run until 3.20pm.  

There will be Easter crafts and an egg hunt.  Nursery 

and Reception parents are invited to this event which 

will take place in the hall.   

 

 

Star of the Week 
Bungalow Class Aqsa 

Den Class Demi 

Hive Class Luca 

Nursery Class Hope 

Reception Class Oliver 

Year 1 Libby 

Year 2 Mason 

Year 3 Brody 

Year 4 Lexi C 

Year 5 Blake 

Year 6 Olivia B 

 

SLT Appointment 

 

Congratulations to Mrs Sutcliffe who has been 

appointed at KS1 and Early Reading lead.  Mrs 

Sutcliffe joined us in January and we wish her luck in 

her new role at Oakfield. 

Year 6 

Breakfast Club 
 

Year 6 are invited in at 8.15am every morning for 

a new breakfast club.  There is toast and juice 

available.  Year 6 pupils are to come in via the Main 

Entrance. 

Comic Relief 

 
 

The children enjoyed Comic Relief day last Friday 

and enjoyed the activities.   

Thank you to all who donated.  We raised £211.60! 

 

 

 

 New Water Bottles 

 

With the warmer weather upon us, school have 

purchased each child (Years Reception – Year 6) an 

Oakfield school water bottle. Pupils will no longer 

be required to bring their own water bottles in.  

These will given out on Monday 31st March 2025. 

 

 

 Non-Uniform day 

 

Next Friday, 4th April is the last day of term and 

it is a non-uniform day, bring a bottle donation 

for the bottle tombola at our Summer Fair. 

 

The Summer Fair is on Friday 27th June 2025 

 


